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Docket No. 50-333

Mr. Ilarry P. Salmon, Jr.
Resident Manager
New York Power Authority
James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Post Office Box 41
Lycoming, New York 13093

Dear Mr. Salmon: -

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission recently received information concerning scrivities
at the James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant. Details are enclosed for your revit.w and
follow-up.

We request that the results of your review and disposition of this matter be submitted to Region I
within 30 days of the date of this letter. We expect that your evaluation of this matter vill be
thorough, objective and of sufficient scope and depth. We request that your response contain
no personal privacy, proprietary, or safeguards information so it can be released to t"c public
and placed in the NRC Public Document Room. If necessary, such information shall be
contained in a separate attachment, appropriately marked, which will be withheld from public.
disclosure. The affidavit required by 10 CFR 2.790(b) must accompany your response if
proprietary information is included.

Tue enclosure to this letter should be controlled and distribudou limited to personnel with a
"need to know." The enclosure to this letter is considered Exempt from Public Disclosure in
accordance with Title 10 Code of Federal Regelations, Part 2.790(a). However, a copy of thir.
letter, excluding the enclosure, will be placed in the NRC 9ublic Document Room.

The response requested by this letter and the accompanying enclosure are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork
Reduction Act of 1980, Pub. L. 96-511.

If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact Peter Eselgroth at (215) 337-
5234.
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Your cooperation witl a la appreciated, We will gladly discuss any questions you may have )
|concerning this infornman.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:

Charles W. Fichl, Director
Division of Reacte,r Projects

F.nclosure: As Stated (10 CFR 2.790(a) Information)

cc w/o encl:
J. Brons, President
R. Beedle, Executive Vice President - Nuclear
G. Goldstein, A2sistant General Counse!
J. Gray, Jr., Director, Nuclear Licensing - BWR
Supervisor, Town of Scriba
C. Donaldson, Esquire, Assistant Attorney General, New York Department of I v."
Director, Power Division, Department of I'ublic Service, State of New York
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

~

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident inspector
State of New York, SLO Designee
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bec w/o encl:
Region i Docket Room (with concitrrences)
W. Hehl, DRP
C. Cowgill, DRP
P. Eselgroth, DRP
W. Cook, SRI - FitzPatrick
G. Tracy, SRI - IP-3
R. .Lobel, OEDO
R. Capra, NRR
D. McCabe, NRR

bc w/cncl:
R. Urban, DRP
R. Puhrmeister, SAC
Allegation File RI-A-91-0324
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